
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, General Manager 

DATE: August 13, 2020 

RE: Postponement of Electric Division Manager Retirement 

By report dated October 3, 2019, my office advised the City Council of Electric 
Division Manager Andy Donato’s intent to delay his retirement to March 31, 2021. Due to 
issues associated with the COVID-19 pandemic I requested, and Mr. Donato has agreed, 
to delay his retirement to the end of 2021. The Human Resources Division will initiate a 
formal recruitment no later than July 1, 2021. I wish to thank Mr. Donato for his 
willingness to stay on as Electric Division Manager for several more months. 
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